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Updated Timeline for Restoration of Drinking Fountains 
 
December 5, 2017 - Complete 
 
All fountains in buildings built after 1990 will be placed back in service after being 
tested and cleared. 

 

All outdoor drinking stations will be placed back in service after being tested and 
cleared. The softball field’s visiting team dugout fountain will remain off until replaced. 
 
All drinking fountains and kitchen faucets in the Child Development Center, Family and 
Consumer Sciences buildings, and drinking fountains in the Student Union and Research 
Foundation buildings have been cleared and will be placed back in service. 
 
December 5 ‐ 22, 2017 - Complete 
 
Water testing on drinking fountains in buildings built before 1990 will be conducted 
utilizing EPA‐approved test kits. All fountains passing this test will be returned to 
service, and will be tested annually until they can be replaced. Units that fail the test 
will remain out of service and replaced. 
 
December 20, 2017 to January 22, 2018 - Complete 

 

Drinking fountains in the Child Development Center, the Family Consumer Sciences 
Building will be replaced with filtered hydration stations. 
 
January 22 to April 15, 2018 – On-going 
 
Filtered hydration stations will be installed on the first floor of buildings currently 
without hydration stations. Two exterior drinking fountains for the Softball Field will be 
replaced. 
 
2018 ‐ 2020 - Planned 
Remaining drinking fountains within buildings will be replaced with filtered hydration 
stations. 


